
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was lovely to see so many members of the school and wider community at our Harvest Festival last 

week. The children spoke with great confidence and sang beautifully. 

Harvest is one of my favourite celebrations in the school calendar because I think the message is so 

important. The power of giving thanks. This alone can empower people, build positive emotions, shape 

strong relationships, and therefore gain positive experiences throughout life. If we can be thankful of our 

school community, sow the seeds of friendships and nourish the bonds we have, it will no doubt see all the 

children become ambitious, respectful and flourish - which is our school ethos.  

All the staff would like to thank you for your support over the last half term and we hope that you have an 

enjoyable and relaxing break with your children. 

Mrs Lammas 

    

 

 
The Food Bank have sent a message “A BIG THANKS FOR THE DONATION it was really appreciated by 
everyone. Everyone enjoyed the variety of fresh products too.” 
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Mrs Lammas 

Dear families,  

 It is with regret that I write to inform you that Mrs Lammas has decided to step down as Lead Teacher. She will 

remain as full-time class teacher in the Tawny Owls as well as early reading and phonics lead.  

After agreeing to trial the role from September, Mrs Lammas has found it to be an unsustainable burden on her 

family time, which we must respect.  

After half term, I will base myself at Bridestowe on more days and provide leadership until a longer term Lead 

Teacher can be appointed. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Lammas for her commitment to the 

role and the excellent work she has started this term.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Mr Hill 

Stars of the Week 

Last week: 

Travis - flourished in all areas of the learning - lots of 

teachers have recognised this. 

Joseph - flourished in your harvest performance at the 

church. 

Evie J - flourished in maths showing great 

understanding of addition and subtraction. 

This week: 

Millie - flourished in phonics. Applying phonics knowledge in writing. 

Bella - flourished in her learning especially of place value. 

James - shown ambition is his writing. 

Arthur - been a great role model to younger children at breaktimes.  

 

Oak Team (Blue) had the most team points this half term and 

were rewarded with a non-uniform day today. 

 

Open The Book 

Our friends from Open the Book told us a Christian story from 

the bible - the moral of the story was to be grateful for our 

family and friends. We were very proud of William who 

volunteered to take the role of Jesus in the story. 
  

Attendance 

On Wednesday Mr Hill had the pleasure of sharing lunch with Elsie B, Elsie Y, 

Winston and Jacob G as part of our attendance reward.  Lunch was very enjoyable 

at their special table and they chatted about half term plans and upcoming 

activities.  

Whole School Attendance 

97.6% 
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Reminders 

Now that the weather has turned colder and wetter, please 

ensure that your child has a warm waterproof in school every 

day.  A spare pair of sock is also useful especially on PE days 

 

Year 6 Secondary Applications. 

Any families that still need to apply for a place at a 

secondary school, need to do so before the 31st October. 

The easiest way to apply is online by visiting 

www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline 

Lunches 
All lunches for the week after half term should be booked by midnight on Thursday next week. 

Please can all balances for school lunches be paid via School Gateway. Thank you. 

 

Vacancies 

We currently have vacancies for Meal-Time Assistants for further information please visit the trust website. 

 - Support Staff Vacancies | Dartmoor Multi Academy Trust (dartmoormat.org.uk) 
Time to Talk 

As part of our school focus on getting children talking and improving their Oracy, we have a topical, weekly question 

 and picture for you to discuss as a family: - 

    
 

Our whole school ‘Word of the Week’ for after half-term is perseverance. 

Julia Donaldson, author of the popular 
children's books 'The Smeds and the Smoos' 
and ‘The Gruffalo’, developed her passion for 
writing at school. The first story she remembers 
writing was about a rabbit with orange ears that 
looked like carrots. 

If you wrote a 500 word story, where would the 
story be set, who would be the main characters 
and what would be the main events in the 
story? 
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Small School Cross Country 

It was a fantastic afternoon at Simmons Park Cross Country with our friends from the Moorland Hub.  

A brilliant effort from all the children that represented us. We won both the year 3 and 4 and the 5 and 6 cups!!  

Well done to all that took part and thank you to all the parents for your support! 

The results were as follows- 

Year 3/4 girls  Year 3/4 boys  Year 5/6 girls  Year 5/6 boys 

Annie  Arthur  Lucy   Henry 

Isabella  Jack   Mia   Alistair 

Isabelle  Jack   Josie   Willoughby  

Year 3/4 overall winners – Bridestowe Year 5/6 overall winners - Bridestowe  

 

  

 



 

Clubs 

After half term after school clubs will be as follows – 

Mondays – Cheer Club with Miss Spooncer 

Wednesday – Drama Club with Mrs Dewsbery 

Thursdays – Dance Club with Katie from Jess Squire Dance. 

Friday – Rugby with Tallan from Brendon Worth Academy.  

 

Clubs will run from 3.30 to 4.30pm. Please book via School Gateway.  

Spaces are limited.  If your child would like to attaend a club which is full, please contact the school office and we will 

keep a list of pupils who would like to attend should any places become available. 

  

 

Owlets 

The Owlets enjoyed a morning in the Forest with Devon Wildlife trust learning about wildlife and in 

particular, Hedgehogs. The had to find different foods hedgehogs liked to eat and then made clay hedgehogs, 

using sticks they found for the spines. 

 

  
 
Tawny Owls 

For their English unit, Iggy Peck Architect, the children in Tawny Owls have been researching famous London 

landmarks. They have used information sheets and Chromebooks in small groups to gather key information 

that they will then use to create their very own fact files next week.  
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Snowy Owls 

As part of PSHE, the Snowy Owls explored the feelings thermometer. They discussed how it feels to be at 
each of the numbers and what they can do in each stage. The children discussed that if we find ourselves 
feeling a number 4 or 5 (flipping our lid) then we can try strategies such as reading a book, taking deep 
breaths, drawing a picture or asking for a hug. The children were very aware of their own and others' 
feelings.  

    
Over the last few weeks in Music, children in Snowy Owls class have been enjoying learning a Roman chant 

spoken in three different parts at the same time and singing a ‘road building song’. They have learnt what a 

musical ‘motif’ is and can recognise the use of a motif in Beethoven’s 5th Symphony. This week they 

composed their own musical ‘motif’ on a glockenspiel. 

  

Barn Owls 

Tuesday 10th October was World Mental Health Day. As a school we had an assembly from Ant and Dec 

discussing the importance of talking to others to help with mental health - 'Get Britain Talking'. We also 

marked the day by wearing something yellow. 

 



 

FOBS 

I’d firstly like to say a big thank you to everyone that came to FOBS (friends of Bridestowe school) annual 

general meeting.  

Kirstie has done a wonderful job as chair on the committee but has now stood down. Thankfully, she has 

now taken the role of treasurer so still a vital part of the fobs team. Helen Proctor remains as secretary 

alongside Jennie Speirs, remaining as vice chair.  

I'd like to introduce myself as the new chair, Jane Easterbrook.  

I must also say a massive thank you to Ali Lane, our former treasurer, for all her time in the role previously.  

We have our next fundraising meeting on Thursday November 9th at 7.00 in the White Hart Bridestowe.  

This meeting is for anyone who'd like to get involved in upcoming fundraising events or anyone that has 

ideas for events for next year!  

With Christmas parties creeping up, helpers are always appreciated.  

Please do feel free to approach any of us on the committee with questions or ideas. Fobs really appreciate 

everyone's support and ultimately all the funds raised, goes towards the children. This could be for extra 

equipment that the school has no budget for, coaches to the Christmas pantomime, so parents don't have 

the extra cost, book bags, and so much more!  

We hope to see you at the next meeting and do keep an eye on fobs Facebook page for updates on events.  

 
Best wishes 

Fobs 

 

Diary Dates 
October 

23rd – 27th  Half Term Break 

30th  Open Afternoon for September 2024 starters 

November 

9th  Yr 5/6 Cross Country @Castle Drogo 

13th  Book Look – 8.40 – 9am  
Whole School Forest School (TBC) 

17th  Open the Book 

22nd  Stay and Play Session 

23rd  Bouldering Experience – children TBC 

27th  Whole School Forest School (TBC) 

28th  Flu Vaccinations 

30th  Book Look – 3.15 – 3.30pm 

December 

1st  Open the Book 

7th  Owlets Nativity and KS2 Christmas Carols, St Bridget’s Church, 2.45pm 

8th  Christmas Jumper Day 

11th  Book Look – 08:40 – 9am  
Whole School Forest School (TBC) 

12th  Tawny Owls Nativity, Methodist Hall, Time TBC 

14th  Homework Share, 3.30 – 3.45pm 

15th  Christmas Dinner 

18th – 2nd  Christmas Break 

January 

2nd  Non-Pupil Day 



3rd Pupil’s Return to School 

  

  

   

 



Community News and Information 

  

  

 



  

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 



 

OCRA's October Half Term Activity programme runs 23rd-

27th. 

Sport and Art multi-activity days for 6-14yr-olds will run: 

• Tuesday 24 October and 

• Thursday 26 October. 

Sibling discounts are available for family bookings. 

Don't forget Breakfast and Afternoon Clubs and All 

Day tickets for an 8.15-5.30 experience. 

 

Activity 

Camps include Gymnastics, Hockey, Taijitsu and Challenge 

Games. 

You can book now at ocrasport.org.uk/holidays. 

 

Book online now 

 

Okehampton Community & Recreation Association, 

“...helping children, young people and adults be more 

active, more often. For a lifetime in sport and activity.” 

If you have any queries, please 

contact holidays@ocrasport.org.uk. 

*For GDPR reasons, we're again asking parents to 

complete a paper registration form on the day of each 

activity. 
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